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Sent via email to: adhikarib@inuvwb.ca
May 12, 2022
Dear Mr. Adhikari:

In response to the attached letter from you dated May 11, 2022, requesting additional
information on our 2020 and 2021 Annual Reports, the following are our responses:

2021 Annual Report

1. No runoff was observed from SNP Station # 0570-2 during 2021 reporting year; therefore,
samples were not collected during 2021 reporting year.

2. There were no updates and/or revisions to any of these plans.

3. There were no other details on water use or wasle disposal requested by the Board during the
reporting year available.

2020 Annual Report

1. No runoff was observed from SNP Station # 0570-2 during 2020 reporting year; therefore,
samples were not collected during 2020 reporting year.

Sincerely,

Tom Ng, CPAZ}_;

Senior Administrative Officer



